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September 1, 2021 
 
Via Electronic Filing  
The Honorable Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
430 North Salisbury Street 
Dobbs Building, Fifth Floor 
Raleigh, NC 27603 
 

Re: Docket No. G-9, Subs 722, 781, and 786 
 
Dear Ms. Dunston: 

 
 I am submitting this letter on behalf of the Fayetteville Public Works Commission (PWC) 
to confirm that PWC consents to the evidentiary hearings in the above-referenced dockets, 
scheduled to begin on September 7, being held by remote means.  In addition, please allow this 
letter to serve as PWC’s notice of appearance of the following additional attorney in this 
proceeding: 
 

Dustin Doty, Staff Counsel 
Fayetteville Public Works Commission 

955 Old Wilmington Road 
Fayetteville, NC 28301 

Email: dustin.doty@faypwc.com 
Telephone: 910-223-4410 

 
Both Mr. Doty and I will be appearing in the remote evidentiary hearings.  My email address is 
james.west@faypwc.com and my direct dial phone number is 910-223-4909.  PWC will not be 
presenting any witnesses during the evidentiary hearings. 
 

Please do not hesitate to telephone me with any questions concerning this matter. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       Fayetteville Public Works Commission  
 
       By: /s/ James P. West       
             James P. West, CLO/General Counsel 
 
cc:  All Parties 

DARSWEIL L. ROGERS, COMMISSIONER 
WADE R. FOWLER, JR., COMMISSIONER 
EVELYN O. SHAW, COMMISSIONER 
RONNA ROWE GARRETT, COMMISSIONER 
ELAINA L. BALL, CEO/GENERAL MANAGER 

FAYETTEVILLE PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION 
955 OLD WILMINGTON RD 

P.O. BOX 1089 
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